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Yes we support Bill 3213! 

We live and work on McKay Rd NE. I don't even have my kids ride the bus
due the road. Back when they used to ride the bus which was about 4 years
ago.  We always had people passing or not stopping that is not acceptable
and ODOT wouldn't do anything about it! 

even now when pulling into our own drive way people pass even though its a
NO PASSING. 

SOMETHING THINGS TO CHANGE FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR LIVES AND
MY KIDS!! 

- Jennifer Melcher-Cavazos
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